
Worship  

Friday 22nd January  

 

Our Christian Value for this half term is Hope.     

 

Friday is our Celebration Assembly. In school we 

celebrated the children’s perseverance with their 

learning.  

Maybe this is something you want to congratulate 

your child and yourself on completing another week 

of learning at home. 

We also had some children who had done an 

exceptional piece of work from contributing to 

discussions in assembly to fantastic art work. 

Maybe this is something you want to celebrate with 

your child. 



At the end of assembly, we once again used the rainbow image. The children 

choose value stone and placed it on the rainbow for something they wanted 

to say thank you for. Courage, Creativity, Friendship Hope and Kindness 

stones were placed on the rainbow. 

 

 

Let’s Pray 

Dear God,  

Here in our school community let there be peace. 

 Let love and kindness be in our hearts at all times. 

Help us to be kind and supportive towards each other, 

AMEN 

Here is a reminder of our Hope challenge which is now all over Penlee Cluster 

of Churches too!  

Please send pictures and photos to your child’s class teacher. We really look 

forward to seeing them and making Hope in our community board at our 

schools. 

Challenge! 

Draw a picture or take a photo called Hope 

Write 3 words that you think best explain Hope. 

Email your pictures and photos to your class teachers. 

We would love to see your ideas and add them to our Hope board in school 

and make a book of Hope this half term for everyone to share with our 

school community. 


